Albert, Crystal

|

From: Emily Puccio <emjoe@optonline.net>

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 6:12 PM

To: LegPublicComment

Subject: New Proposed Nassau County Map Redistricting Hearing

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or
unexpected emails.

Hi my family and | have been living in South Hempstead for 13 years. South Hempstead is a very close knit community
and has been for years. My family and | are opposed to the proposed map. It is absolutely unacceptable in our opinion
Please do not make any changes and let the South Hempstead Community have our own voice. Thanks for listening and
reading this email.
Best regards, The Puccio Family (547 Willow Street
South Hempstead, NY 11550)



